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Members present were: Anna V. Andrzejewski, David WJ McLean, Richard Arnesen, 
Marsha A. Rummel, and Katie Kaliszewski. 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
 
Andrzejewski noted that well houses are disappearing rapidly and photo documentation of the building is 
necessary. Rummel asked if the Madison Public Market could incorporate the building façade into their design.  
 
 
ACTION: 
 
A motion was made by Arnesen and seconded by Kaliszewski to recommend to the Plan Commission 
that the Landmarks Commission finds that the building at 212 N First Street has historic value related 
to the vernacular context of Madison’s built environment, but the building itself is not historically, 
architecturally, or culturally significant. The Landmarks Commission recommends to the Plan 
Commission that they explore ways to retain the building façades for use at the Madison Public Market 
by referring this to the Public Market Development Committee. The motion passed by voice vote. 
 


